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Hello Panel 61 Friends, 
  
When I sat down to write this report I was reminded of all the changes we have 
been through in the past year plus.  My thoughts then went to when I started 
attending Assembly and all the changes and growth Assembly has been through. 
 
Assembly was held in Ocala at that time. Reports were printed and passed out to 
the Panel, Coordinators, DR’s, and DISL’s. 
 
Fast forward, Assembly is now held in Altamonte Springs, members share a buffet 
breakfast and lunch, and great companionship. Our reports are sent in and posted 
on our website. This is definitely progress, and very close to perfection. 
 
District 10 is making definite progress, two of our meeting are now in person only, 
and five include zoom along with being in person. We have had two great 
workshops in person only.  Going back to the meeting and workshops in person 
was like coming home after a long vacation. 
 
Hope you are all well and enjoying much Serenity. 
 
Nancy C. 
Disl10-61@afgarea9.org 
 
“Talk to each other, Reason things out, Keep it simple” 
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